
Gentlemen,

Today was the Championship Round for our final Winter tournament - The 
Saddlebrooke Cup, sponsored by Lexus.  The top 32 point totals all won money 
today.  There was a lot of movement up and down the starting leaderboard but in 
the end John Morales won with 1065 points.  Followed by Larry Tollman 1000 pts 
and Dave Lancaster 980 points.  Congratulations to John - 6 months of SMGA golf 
and point accumulation paid off.

I also want to thank Larry Tollman for his dedicated work maintaining the Cup point 
totals.  This is a totally manual effort.  Next time you see him make sure to thank 
him for his extra efforts for the SMGA.

Tomorrow afternoon at 3:00 p.m. in the Coyote room all members playing in the 
RoadRunner should be attending the Pre-Meeting and getting your swag and 
important tournament information (and the free beer).

If you are interested in looking at the scoring for ANY tournaments this year you 
can access it through the Golf Genius app with code SMGASB2025.  Or you can 
look at all the results on our great website smga.azgolf.org. 

Please let me know your thoughts on the last 6 months of golf tournaments.  We 
are now in the planning stages for next year.

Hope you have enjoyed this Winter season of golf / major tournaments / 
luncheons.  And now, here comes Summer with more great events, take a look at 
the schedule on the website.

Terry Edwards

SMGA President

email:  golfingguy47@gmail.com
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